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Dr David Morgan 
Medical Legal Department 
The M.D.U 
230 Blackfriars Road 
London 
SEI 8PJ 

Our ref: 78/kr 

Dear Dr Morgan 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 
9323 

Email: 
julie.miller@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

Commission for     Health      Improvement 
Investigation at Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

I am writing to inform you that the CHI report will be 
published at 10:00am on Wednesday 3 July. 

A copy of the report will be sent to you by courier during 
the morning of Wednesday 3 July and will also be available 
on the CHI website www.chi.nhs.uk from 10:00am 

Once you have received the report, if you have any 
questions    or    comments    about    the    report    or    the 
investigation then please contact me. You can write to me 
at the Commission for Health Improvement, Finsbury Tower, 
103-105 Bunhill Row, London ECIY 8TG or e-mail me at 
julie.miller@chi.nhs.uk 

Thank you once again for sharing your views with CHI and 
for your contribution to this report. 

Yours sincerely, 

Julie Miller 
Investigations Manager 


